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Message

From: STEWART Marlon [marlon.stewart@alstomgroup.com]
Sent: 11/8/2018 12:57:28 PM

To: GORMAN Dean [dean.gorman®@alstomgroup.com]
Subject: RE: Switch Heater Inspection

Myself and elvis will be going out with t and ¢ for saturday

From: GORMAN Dean

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 7:16 AM
To: STEWART Marlon

Cc: LAMY Damien

Subject: FW: Switch Heater Inspection
Importance: High

Marlon,
This will be a great time for some of your team to see all of these heaters. 'd like to see at least 2 of your team
out there for these inspections. Please ask the guys and get back to me soonest.

Damien, FYA for OT

Dean.

From: Steven Nadon [mailto:Steven.Nadon@ottawa-Irt.ca]
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 7:07 AM

To: GORMAN Dean

Cc: Mekonnen Mesfin; Agata Golabek; Marie-Eve Belzile
Subject: Switch Heater Inspection

Dean,

As per our conversation. T&C will be performing inspections and start-up of the 26 electric Track Switch Heaters along
the guideway. If you can provide some of your technical resources to support us during this work, we will perform a
knowledge transfer so your team know as much about the units as we do.

Please let me know who you can provide for this work. They can meet Mekonnen and Agata on Saturday, November 10"
at 8am at the MSF.

Steven Nadon

Testing and Commissioning Manager
OLRT Constructors/Constructeurs
Confederation Line

805 Belfast Rd.,

Ottawa, Ontario K1G 0Z4

Cell: 613-296-3874
Email: steven.nadon@ottawa-irt.ca
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“The information contained in this email is CONFIDENTIAL. If you have received this message in evror or withour the express direction of
the original author, please notify the sender and delete this email immediately. Thank you.”



